
 

 

Faculty Women’s Club 

University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center 

Since 1943, the Faculty Women’s Club (FWC) at UT Southwestern (UTSW) Medical Center has welcomed 
women in the UTSW community who are faculty, administrators or spouses/partners of faculty and 
administrators. 

The FWC organizes interest groups, service projects and social events for members. It welcomes 
newcomers from all over the US and the world to the Medical Center community — and helps with their 
integration into the DFW area.  

The Membership and Recruitment Committees contact newcomers to assess their needs and to explain 
the organization to them. They ensure that potential and new members receive our news bulletins. Our 
members-only Facebook page (www.facebook.com/groups/utswfwc) posts the bulletin, and our website 
(http://www.utsouthwestern.edu/facultywomensclub) describes our interest groups and service 
projects in addition to social events.  Our monthly Highlights keep members informed about upcoming 
events and activities. 

We encourage all new and existing FWC members to contact our President or Board members if they 
are interested in serving on the board, helping with interest groups, or assisting with service projects. 

Through friendship, service, and shared interests, the FWC attracts a dynamic and diverse group of 
women who join forces to make a difference in our community. We invite you to join us. 

Please contact us at fwcwomen@gmail.com for more information. 


